Py

9 F Bcc:
“  Subject: Fw: Reminder: Global Consultation on Integrated Economic Statistics

RE: Reminder: Global Consultation on Integrated Economic Statistics
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"Kitili, Andrew Ndeti", "Zieschang, Kimberly Dale" , "Silver, Mick", "Weisman,

ce Ethan" , "csizmadia@un.org"

Dear Catheryn

Thank you for the reminder. As you are probably aware, the IMF has contributed to the effort to prepare
these Guidelines. So we are can recommend a full endorsement.

Best regards,

Adelheid Burgi-Schmelz, Director, Statistics Department, IMF



